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 Welcome to our Spring newsletter. Our concert is fast approaching and we have all been working 
incredibly hard over the last few months to make it a great success. 
There will be no “well earned break” this time as we carry straight on to our summer concert in 
July. Thank you to you all for your commitment and hard work. As always, a massive thank you to 
Graham, Marje and Richard. 

Dates for your diary: 
 

 Wednesday 28th March: No 
rehearsal. 

 
 

 Wednesday 4th July: Summer 
Concert. Music for Independence 
Day. Followed by refreshments. 
Arts Hall 7pm. 

 

 Sunday 4th November: WWI 
Remembrance Concert. St Mary’s 
Church 3pm. 

 
 

 Sunday 9th December: Music for 
Christmas. Our traditional Christmas 
Celebration. St Mary’s Church 3pm. 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

What are the committee up to? 
 
 Regular committee meetings to discuss 

future musical programmes and 
forthcoming concerts. 

 

 Website: Don’t forget to log on and take 
a look at our latest updates and blog. 

 

 Follow us on Facebook and Twitter 
@chepstowchoral. The best photos are 
posted there! 

 

 Easy Fundraising: Want to help the 
Choral Society funds when you purchase 
goods on line? Simply go to 
easyfundraising.org.uk, register yourself 
to support a good cause, select 
Chepstow Choral Society. 

 

 
 

 Social Events  
Watch this space for future social events. If you 
have any ideas on events that you would like Janet 
to investigate then let her know. 
 Members News  

For many of our new members our Christmas 
concert was meant to be their debut. 
Unfortunately the adverse weather put a stop 
to that. However our Spring concert” A Very 
British Affair” seems a very fitting alternative 
debut. Good luck and welcome. 
 

 
 

Voice Representative News 
If you have any queries, ideas, issues then let 
them know and they can bring them to our 
committee meetings. 
Soprano: Yvonne Copestake 
Alto: Christine Lovett 
Tenor/Bass: Hywel Williams 
 


